[bookmark: _p0sgzjne5bno][bookmark: _GoBack]CHILD FIND NOTIFICATION
[bookmark: _trg39mh8h7i8]ATTENTION
PRIVATE SCHOOL PARENTS and
PARENTS OF HOMESCHOOLED STUDENTS
It is the responsibility of the Lincoln School District to identify any child who may have a disability who is either a resident of the Lincoln School District or who attends a private school within the geographic boundaries of the Lincoln School District, even if the student is not a resident of Lincoln. This also includes students who are homeschooled.
 The Lincoln School District is also responsible for the evaluation of those students to determine if they are eligible for special education or related services under Federal law, IDEA (Individuals with Disabilities Education Act). 
The Lincoln School District is also committed to identifying children before their third birthday in order to provide early intervention services for three and four year-olds with disabilities. If you have questions or concerns regarding your child's development and would like to have him/her screened, please call Mrs. Jennifer Smith at 660-547-2222 to set up an appointment.
If you suspect that your child may need an evaluation to determine eligibility for special education services, you may request an evaluation, at no cost, through the Lincoln School District Special Services Department. Please contact us at the following:
The Lincoln R2 School District
P.O. Box 39 | 101 West Lamine Street
Lincoln, MO 65338
Phone: 660.547.3514 | Fax: 660.547.3042

 
 

